
BOROUGH OF UNION BEACH -LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF CONTRACT CHANGE ORDER EXCEEDING 20% 

A change order exceeding 20% of the original contract amount has been approved by the Governing Body of 
the Borough of Union Beach, as follows:  Contractor:  North American Pipeline Services, LLC  Nature of 
Contract:  Sanitary Sewer System TV Inspection, Cleaning and Trenchless Repair Program as required 
through the Borough’s Agreement with the Bayshore Regional Sewage Authority.  This year’s Program 
included cleaning and repairs of the sanitary sewer infrastructure located within Basin #5.  Original Contract 
amount $76,375.80.  Additional amount approved $25,017.61 for a revised grand total of $101,393.41.  The 
resolution and contract will be available for public inspection in the Office of the Borough Clerk.  Interested 
parties may contact that Office at (732) 264-2277. 

  

 


